
 
 
 
March 19, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in Japan Bowl Ontario 2022.  
 
This event offers high school students an opportunity to apply 
their knowledge of Japanese language, culture and history. I am 
certain that participants will enjoy this chance to learn more about the country as 
they compete with their peers from across Ontario.   
 
It continues to be a difficult time for planning and hosting events. That is why I 
would like to thank the organizers for making this competition virtual so that it could 
still take place. It is encouraging to see young Canadians actively interested in 
international affairs.  
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for a successful and 
memorable event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


